
MINUTES OF THE AMES CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

AMES, IOWA FEBRUARY 27, 2020

The Regular Session of the Ames Civil Service Commission was  called to order by Chairman Mike Crum
at 8:15 a.m. on February 27, 2020. As it was impractical for the Commission members to attend in person,
Commission Chairperson Mike Crum and Commission Member Harold Pike were brought in
telephonically. Commission Member Charlie Ricketts  was absent.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF JANUARY 23, 2020, REGULAR MEETING:  Moved by Pike,
seconded by Crum, to approve the Minutes of the January 23, 2020, Regular Civil Service Commission
meeting, as written.
Vote on Motion: 2-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

CERTIFICATION OF ENTRY-LEVEL APPLICANTS:  Moved by Crum, seconded by Pike, to certify
the following individuals to the Ames City Council as Entry-Level Applicants:

Accountant Lori Dalton 80

Electrical Engineer I Chase Wrenn 78
Ricardo Rodriguez-Menas 71

Fire Training Officer Andrew Plach 84

Meter Reader Greg Cregeen 80
Patti Lehman 75
Jake Comstock 74
Mark Studt 73

Transportation Planner William Wakan 75
Kyle Thompson 73
Stuart Burzette 72
Krupa Gajjar 70

Treatment Plant Maintenance Worker
Water Nicholas (Andy) Davidson 87*

Terry Brown 78
Zachary French 70

WPC Scott Peterson 81*
Terry Brown 78
Matthew Williams 70

*includes preference points

Vote on Motion: 2-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

COMMENTS: Human Resources Department Director Bethany Jorgenson advised the Commission that 
proposed changes to the Personnel Policies were reviewed by the Executive Leadership Team.  She also stated
that Human Resources has sent out the list of new classes being offered through the Employee Development
Center.   

The next Regular Meeting of the Civil Service Commission is scheduled for March 26, 2020, at 8:15 a.m.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 8:21 a.m.

__________________________________ _______________________________________
Michael R. Crum, Chairman Diane R. Voss, City Clerk
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